

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Cheryl Smith
Acting Deputy Headteacher Mrs Hayley Goodfellow

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Bearwood Bulletin Wednesday 15th May 2024



PFA - Non-Uniform Mufti Day - THIS FRIDAY (17th May)

In support of the PFA's Summer Fayre, we will be holding a non-uniform, mufti day on Friday this week. This year the PFA are asking for donations of coloured items to go in the Summer Rainbow Hamper Raffle. Please see the poster attached in this week's communications for more information of what to bring into school in exchange for wearing non-school uniform for the day. Thank you for your support!

Walk to School Week - Next week!

Next week is walk to school week! Attached in this week's communication is a handy ispy activity sheet which you may like to complete with your child on the way to school. Information packs will also be shared with the children ready for next week. Let's see if we can get the whole school walking or scooting to school!

KS1 French Day – Tuesday 21st May

As part of our French curriculum, we have arranged a French day for children in Key Stage 2. This will take place on Tuesday 21st May. The aim of this day is to celebrate and learn more about another culture. This will involve a variety of activities including: Consolidating the knowledge children have learnt in their French lessons with a real-life role-play experience, for example a French café or a presentation, developing confidence in speaking French, learning about an aspect of the French culture, for example a French artist or a French celebration.

The day will begin with an assembly to introduce children to the day, outline the activities they will be taking part in and teach them about the many different countries that French is spoken in. The children will then take part in a variety of learning activities throughout the whole day which will immerse them in this culture and language.

Children are invited to dress in the colours of the French flag for this day, which are blue, white and red. We are looking forward to this day, and hope that the children are too.

INSET Day Friday 24th May - NEXT WEEK!

Please note that we have an additional INSET day on Friday 24th May when the school will be closed to pupils.

RSE lessons (Year 1 – Year 6) – Summer 2

In today's communication there is an important letter and presentation regarding the 'Relationship Sex Education' which will be taught to your child after half term. Please read through the information and speak with your child's teacher if you have any concerns or questions about the content covered.















Wellies – can you help?

Our Gardening club are desperate for wellies so that they can be gardening in all weathers. Can you help them by providing wellies which your child / children have grown out of? Please bring any wellies that you wish to donate to the school office. Thank you in advance for your help!



Bearwood Nursery

We have spaces available in our Nursery, Oak 1, for September. Full details and application form can be found on our website Our Nursery - Bearwood School. Our Nursery runs from 9am until 12pm Monday to Friday. If you have any queries please contact Mrs Daniels in the school office.

Wrap-around care

If anyone is looking for child-care before or after school, one of our parents is a registered childminder. Jacqueline Pine has availability on an ad-hoc or regular basis and can be contacted on 07794 785 366 or through her Facebook Page: Yellow Bear Childcare.

Safeguarding Team

At Bearwood Primary & Nursery School we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people. We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community.

If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team then please call the school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Our Safeguarding Team

Mrs Smith - Headteacher / Designated Safeguarding Lead
Mrs Goodfellow – Acting Deputy Head / Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead













